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Leadership Committee Chair Report

IEEE North Carolina Council Leadership Training Program on 9/27/2014
We had a very successful North Carolina Council Leadership Training Program at Greensboro,
North Carolina on 9/27/2014 with 32 attendees. There were several very positive comments
from participants. The following officers helped to make this Training Program very successful.
The local section helped to arrange the Training at North Carolina A&T University, Greensboro. |
am sure that that we could not have done it without major help from all of you.

Welcome and Introduction Paul Goodson
General Information Paul Goodson
Break-up session
Unit Chair & Vice chair Charles Lord
Unit treasurer Ken Pigg
Unit Secretary/communication/Website Barry Peddycord Il
Technology Support for all volunteer Leaders:
Vtools, SAMIEEE and Vitality DashBoard Jim Corr & Mary Ellen Randall
Break-up session
Membership Development Bill Williams
Program Development Grayson Randall
Professional Activities Thomas Bellarmine
Key Insights from Section Congress 2014 Brian Kowald
Closing Comments and Feedback Paul Goodson
Meeting and Food Arrangements Rajeev Agrawal
Greensboro Section Chair
Location North Carolina A&T University, Greensboro

| contacted Jim Anderson, Florida Council Chair to conduct a Leadership Training Program in
Florida such that the 12 Section officers can get trained. The central location for Florida is
Orlando, Florida. This was discussed in the Florida Council meeting on December 6, 2014.

Respectfully Submitted
Thomas Bellarmine
IEEE Regio3 Leadership Committee Chair
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